
Shayla Gallagher  
 

Mrs. Cindy Zain, Business, 
Management, Marketing & 

Technology teacher, has selected 
Shayla Gallagher 

as Outstanding Information 
Technology student of the  

Third Quarter for the  
2013-2014 school year. 

 

Shayla is an exceptional young lady and very deserving of this award.  
Shayla qualified to attend the State Business Professionals of 
America (BPA) Leadership Conference in two competitions. As a 
member of the Global Marketing Team, she placed second and 
qualified to attend the National Leadership Conference which will be 
held in Indianapolis, Indiana. 
 
Shayla is involved in many extracurricular activities and puts in 
countless hours in school, sports, and volunteer activities. She is 
President of Working on Wellness (WOW) and devotes many hours of 
her own time volunteering to help others in need in the community.  
She is very involved in “Kids on the Block”, a group that presents 
skits to elementary students showing how to handle difficult 
situations. Shayla is very considerate of others and can always be 
counted on to help out whenever she is asked to do something. 
 
In recognition of these accomplishments Shayla will receive a $25 
gift card from our sponsor National Office Products and Printing, 
Inc. 

 
Congratulations Shayla 

On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 
Information Technology!  



Sara Watson  

 
Mrs. Diane Harrington, 
Business, Management, 
Marketing & Technology 

teacher, has selected  
Sara Watson 

as Outstanding 
Administrative Services 

student of the  
Third Quarter for the  

      2013-2014 school year. 
 

Sara has been an amazing asset to my classes throughout her 
high school career. In four years she has missed only one day of 
school! Her exceptional work ethic is evident every day. She is a 
first year member of Business Professionals of America (BPA) 
placing at regionals in Integrated Office Applications and 
representing our chapter at states where she placed eleventh out 
of forty. 
 
In recognition of these accomplishments Sara will receive a $25 
gift card from our sponsor National Office Products and 
Printing, Inc. 
 

Congratulations Sara 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Administrative Services! 
  



Carissa Bell  

 
Mrs. Heather Suggitt, Business, 

Management, Marketing & 
Technology teacher, has 

selected  
 Carissa Bell 

as Outstanding 
Accounting/Financial 

Marketing student of the  
Third Quarter of the  

       2013-2014 school year. 
 
Carissa is a junior in her first year of the BMMT programs. She is enrolled in one hour of 
Accounting and two hours of Administrative Services. Carissa has been excelling since the 
beginning of the year, and hasn’t slowed down a bit!  She has picked up the accounting 
concepts easily and has transferred her knowledge to her Business Professionals of America 
(BPA) contest, Entrepreneurship. 
 
Carissa has spent countless hours creating her business plan, including the products and 
services offered, marketing analysis, and financial analysis. Her hours of research and 
preparation paid off as she placed first in the state of Michigan for this contest, edging out 
approximately 25 other contestants.  In addition, she placed second in the state in 
Fundamental Word Processing Skills. 
 
Carissa’s drive and determination combined with her attention to detail and strong work 
ethic will surely propel her to the front of the pack at the BPA National Leadership 
Conference in May. 
 
Carissa is an all-around great student and a pleasure to have in class! 
 
In recognition of these accomplishments Carissa will receive a $25 gift card from our 
sponsor National Office Products and Printing, Inc. 
 
 
 

Congratulations Carissa 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Accounting/Financial Marketing! 
  



Hunter Killips  
 

Mrs. Anita Benson, Drafting 
& Design Technology 
teacher, has selected  

Hunter Killips 
as the Outstanding 
Drafting & Design 

Technology student of the 
Third Quarter for the 2013-

2014 school year. 

 

Hunter is a junior this year and is currently taking the two hour block of drafting. 

 

Hunter has been working very hard in the Moodle program with many of his designs going 

above and beyond the required parameter. He is very focused and is currently designing a 

full house that includes furnishings. He has added many extras such as ceiling fans, carpets 

and a variety of furniture to compliment his house. He will be incorporating landscaping 

which includes a playground that he has developed earlier in the year. 

 

Hunter is a quiet student and has also been teaching himself the Envisioneer program to 

compliment his other work. He has assisted other students at times and shows a real flair 

for architectural designing. Hunter has an excellent eye for both exterior and interior design 

and should do well in any field that includes drafting. 

 

In recognition of these accomplishments Hunter will receive a $25 gift card from our 
sponsor National Office Products and Printing, Inc. 
 

 

Congratulations Hunter 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Drafting & Design Technology!  



Hayley Morley      
 

Mrs. Jo Anne Lussier, 
Work-based Learning 

Coordinator, has selected  
Hayley Morley 

as Outstanding Work-based 
Learning student of the Third 

Quarter for the  
2013-2014 school year. 

 
 

Hayley is currently placed in our teacher cadet 
program at Soo Township Elementary School working with Mrs. Gina Jacques in her junior 
kindergarten classroom.  Hayley spends two hours of her day at the elementary school 
helping with a variety of tasks and keeping very busy with the little ones! 
 
Hayley joined the program this year and has grown a great deal during her year working in 
a junior kindergarten classroom.  Hayley has had the opportunity to participate in a variety 
of activities and learning opportunities. She has participated in field trips to pumpkin 
patches, dance shows, decorating cookies, creating bulletin boards, visits to Santa and 
helped the students with amazing and fun lessons. 
 
She is hardworking and very conscientious about her work.  She pays great attention to 
detail and does all this with a smile on her face.  She has proven that she has the skills it 
takes to be a teacher at the elementary level, should she continue pursuing this career field.  
Hayley’s supervisor recently shared that, “Hayley continues to do an excellent job in the 
classroom.  She is helpful, organized and works well with the children”.  According to 
Hayley, “I have so much fun with my students and they never fail to put a smile on my face 
every day that I am there”. 
 
Hayley is also a busy athlete at Sault Area High School.  She participates in Varsity volleyball 
and basketball. We have no doubt that Hayley will continue to excel in all areas that she 
chooses to take on. She is an excellent role model for her young students. We are proud to 
have her as an “Outstanding CTE Student”! Congratulations Hayley. 

 
In recognition of these accomplishments Hayley will receive a $25 gift card from our 
sponsor National Office Products and Printing, Inc. 
 

Congratulations Hayley 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Work-based Learning!  



 Ashley Harwood  
 

Mrs. Elena Lehocky, Health Sciences  
Teacher, has selected 

Ashley Harwood 
as the Outstanding Health Sciences student  

of the Third Quarter for the  
2013-2014 school year. 

 
Ashley is a second year student in the program and an active 
member of Health Occupation Students of America (HOSA). She 
is dependable, motivated to learn new things, and willing to go 
above and beyond basic class requirements. She plans on a career in Veterinary Medicine. 
Ashley’s excellent communication and dependability are appreciated. When she is going to be 
absent from class, she gives advance notification to me and her site. In addition to this, she 
makes up her hours promptly even when she is not required to do so for excused absences. 
Recently, Ashley took a vacation while school was in session. In order to receive full credit for 
her clinical site experience, she planned ahead of time to make up her hours before taking her 
trip. If Ashley makes a commitment, she follows through. She treats her clinical site as actual 
employment and strives for excellence. These qualities would be appreciated by any employer. 
Ashley places a high value on her education and sharing new things with others. 
In addition to increasing her own knowledge, she works on helping others to have access to 
what she has learned. Ashley has been an active member of HOSA and a competitor for two 
years. Last year, she competed in Veterinary Science and this year, she is on the Public Service 
Announcement Team. She is the secretary for HOSA during second and third hour where she 
has been working on writing sponsorship letters. Despite her clear plans for a veterinary career, 
she completed the Nurse Aide Training Program last year so that she would gain a better 
understanding of people and how to care for them. On her clinical site, her evaluations are 
always rated as A+ and the staff always comments on how self-motivated she is. With 
permission, she has shared her clinical experience with the class for educational purposes on 
numerous occasions which is appreciated by the students. If students are needed to help 
advertise our program, Ashley is always willing to lend a helping hand with Career Center tours 
for prospective students and the general public. She routinely goes above and beyond what is 
required, including assisting students with HOSA projects. I have no doubt that Ashley will be 
successful in her Veterinary career and any employer would be lucky to have her as an 
employee. 
 

In recognition of these accomplishments Ashley will receive a $25 gift card from our sponsor 
National Office Products and Printing, Inc. 
 

Congratulations Ashley 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Health Sciences! 
  



Kyle Blalock   
 

Mr. Gary Herschell, 
Construction Technology 

teacher, has selected 

Kyle Blalock 
as the Outstanding 

Construction Technology 
student of the Third Quarter 

for the 2013-2014  
school year. 

 
Kyle Blalock a senior in the Construction Trades program has earned 

outstanding student of the quarter.  This is Kyle’s first year in the 

program and with each passing day Kyle’s enthusiasm and work 

ethic for the trade grows. Kyle has become a leader on a class project 

and has continually taken on projects and tasks despite the 

complexity or worth. Kyle’s willingness to stay on task and eye for 

detail is contagious to the rest of the class. Kyle will have a good 

base of skills and knowledge from what he has accomplished when 

he graduates in May. 

In recognition of these accomplishments Kyle will receive a $25 gift 
card from our sponsor National Office Products and Printing, Inc. 

 
Congratulations Kyle 

On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 
Construction Technology  



Steven Thoresen      
 

Mr. Greg Rambo, 
Welding/Brazing Technology 

teacher, has selected  
Steven Thoresen 

as the Outstanding 
Welding/Brazing Technology 
student of the Third Quarter 

for the 2013-2014  
                school year. 
 
Steve is a second year student who is a leader in class and leads by example. 

He is always the first one to work and will always help with projects and other 

tasks that he is assigned. Steve competed in Skills USA in the all-around 

competition at regionals at Bay College in March 2014. Steve is carrying a 3.3 

grade point average and also has excellent attendance while competing in 

Varsity Football and Baseball during his senior year. 

In recognition of these accomplishments Steve will receive a $25 gift card from 
our sponsor National Office Products and Printing, Inc. 

 

Congratulations Steve 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in  

Welding/Brazing Technology!  



Adam Voigt 
 

Mr. Tim Strader, Automotive 
Technology teacher,  

has selected  
Adam Voigt 

as the Outstanding 
Automotive Technology 

student of the Third Quarter 
for the  

2013-2014 school year. 

 
Adam is a worker, plain and simple. He is always cheerful and 
looking for a job to do. He is willing to learn new things and not 
afraid to try things he has never done before. His silly Jeep has been 
keeping him busy but it is coming along slowly and it keeps giving 
him new things to learn as it breaks apart. LOL! 
 
In recognition of these accomplishments Adam will receive a $25 gift 
card from our sponsor National Office Products and Printing, Inc. 

 
 

Congratulations  Adam 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Automotive Technology!  



Jeffrey Monck 
 

Mr. Gary Herschell, Machine 
Tool Technology teacher, has 

selected  
Jeffrey Monck 

as the Outstanding 
Machine Tool student of 
the Third Quarter for the 
2013-2014 school year. 

 
Jeff Monck, a senior in the Machine Tool Technology program, 
has earned outstanding student of the quarter. Jeff has worked 
hard in the Machine Tool Program for the past two years which 
has been evident by the skills and success that he has achieved. 
Jeff has been a reliable machinist who willingly takes on many 
extra projects outside of class expectations. Jeff has been a great 
mentor to many new students in the program and has served as 
a great asset to the Machine Tool Program. With the skills and 
knowledge Jeff has attained, he can become very successful in 
the Machining Trade.  
 
In recognition of these accomplishments Jeff will receive a $25 
gift card from our sponsor National Office Products and 
Printing, Inc. 

 

Congratulations Jeff  
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Machine Tool Technology! 


